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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
January 21, 2020 

CONSENT AGENDA 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 

1. $1,396.64 from Port Susan Middle School PTO to cover transportation costs for the 7th 
grade field trip to the Museum of Flight on October 17th, and 
 

2. $583.31 from the Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians to cover transportation costs for district 
4th and 5th grade students to visit the fish hatchery on December, 2, 3, and 5. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 


